
 

 
 

JOINT MEETING 
 

    VISALIA CITY COUNCIL 
                           & 
COLLEGE OF THE SEQUOIAS 

   COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
 

Monday, May 10, 2010 
Location:  College of the Sequoias, Administration Building/Room 1, 915 S. Mooney Blvd. 

7:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  
 
MOMENT OF SILENCE 
 
INTRODUCTIONS/COMMENTS 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS - This is the time for members of the public to comment on any matter within 
the jurisdiction of the College of the Sequoias Community College District and the Visalia City Council.  
The Board Members and Council ask that you keep your comments brief and positive. The Board/ 
Council members cannot legally discuss or take official action on citizen request items that are 
introduced tonight.  In fairness to all who wish to speak tonight, each speaker from the public will be 
allowed three minutes or a total of 20 minutes per topic.  Please begin your comments by stating your 
name and providing your street name and city. 
 

(Additional written materials, if any, will be made available at the meeting) 
 

1. COS Visalia Bond Issue Project Implementation Status – Eric Mittlestead, Dean of Facilities 
 
2. Status of University Preparatory High School – Duncan Graham, VP, Academic Services 
 
3. Update on COS Medical Training Programs – Cindy DeLain, Dean, Nursing, Allied Health, 

PE & Athletics 
 

College of the Sequoias Board of Trustees 
President:  Greg Sherman – Ward 1 
Vice President: Lori Cardoza – Ward 4 
Clerk: Earl Mann – Ward 3 
Board Member:  Kenneth Nunes – Ward 2 
Board Member:  John Zumwalt – Ward 5 
Student Trustee: Denaé Moreno 

Visalia City Council  
Mayor:   Bob Link  
Vice Mayor: Amy Shuklian 
Council Member:  Warren Gubler 
Council Member:  Mike Lane  
Council Member:  Steve Nelsen 
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4. Status of the Visalia Unified School District VTEC project at COS Linwood property – Bill 

Scroggins, President 
 
5. Proposed use of 16 acres owned by COS at Walnut & Linwood – Bill Scroggins, President 
 
6. Update on the California State University Fresno/COS Center – Bill Scroggins, President 
 
7. Porter Gift to COS Foundation – Steve Renton, Executive Director, COS Foundation 
 
8. COS Government Supervisors Training Academy – Brent Calvin, Dean, Business & Social 

Sciences and Louann Waldner, Director, Business, Industry & Community Services 
 
9. Update regarding Tulare County Association of Government (TCAG’s) efforts in obtaining 

a California Department of Transportation Planning Grant to prepare a Visalia/Tulare 
Community Transit Study to improve transportation opportunities between the two 
communities over the next five years, and to consider options for providing low cost 
service to COS students throughout the County - Monty Cox, City Transit Manager 

 
10. Mooney Boulevard Project updates including Tulare Avenue intersection –  Chris Young, 

City Engineer  
 
11. Visalia Unified School District/Kaweah Delta Health Care District/City of Visalia Health 

Committee update – John Bradley, Recreation Supervisor 
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
 


